
From:   Bradford Baker   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   October 23, 2017

Subject:   1439-EX-ST-2017  pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

1240-1300 MHz has been removed from the application.  Please process.  Thank you for your
assistance.

Bradford Baker


